
 

Date: January 6, 2025 

To: City of Greater Sudbury Council 

From: Brian Harding, CEO and Chief Librarian, on behalf of the Greater Sudbury Public 
Library Board 

Subject: Greater Sudbury Library Board Vacancy (Councillor Fern Cormier) 

At the meeting of October 24, 2024, the Greater Sudbury Public Library Board formally 
received and accepted the resignation of Councillor Fern Cormier from the Board.  

The Board’s Governance Committee has since conducted a recruitment process which 
formally evaluated applicants who previously applied to the Board through the City of 
Greater Sudbury’s public application process. At the December 19, 2024 meeting the 
Greater Sudbury Public Library Board adopted a resolution recommending Stacey 
Lavallie to Council’s Nominating Committee for appointment to the Greater Sudbury 
Public Library Board to fill the now vacant position. 

Stacey Lavallie has confirmed that she intends to accept appointment to the Greater 
Sudbury Public Library Board should the Nominating Committee accept this 
recommendation.  

Should you have any questions regarding this recommendation please contact me 
directly. 

Sincerely, 

 

Brian Harding 
CEO and Chief Librarian 
For the Greater Sudbury Public Library Board 
brian.harding@greatersudbury.ca 
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